
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

October 6, 2024

Monday
October 7

Tuesday
October 8

Wednesday
October 9

Thursday
October 10

Friday
October 11

Custodial &
Maintenance
Workers

Recognition Day

Coding Club @
Lunch Recess

Volleyball (Gr 5-6)
@ lunch recess in

the gym

Assembly @ 2:00

Choir (Gr 3-6) @
Lunch recess

Handbells (Gr 5&6)
@ Lunch recess

Hot Lunch (if
ordered)

Cross-Country Run
#5 @ Meridian

Heights

PD Day, No School

Dear Forest Green Families,

Celebrating Our Custodians and division Maintenance Workers
At Forest Green School, we are incredibly grateful for the hard work and dedication of our
custodians and division Maintenance workers. Their efforts behind the scenes keep our school
clean, safe, and running smoothly. From maintaining classrooms to ensuring that every space is
welcoming for our students and staff, their attention to detail and pride in their work do not go
unnoticed. As we celebrate their contributions on October 7, we truly appreciate all that they do
to create an environment where learning and growth can thrive!

Parent-Teacher Interviews
Parent-Teacher Interviews are October 23 & 24 from 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.

● When you book a timeslot you will be able to choose from these options to best meet
your meeting needs:

○ In-person at the school
○ Online via Google Meet
○ By Telephone

● Follow this link to book an interview! We look forward to connecting with all parents!

Calling All Guest Chefs!
Do you love to cook or bake? Whether it’s a dish, a snack, or your favorite baked goods, we’d
love for you to share your culinary talents with our students by becoming a Guest Chef at Forest
Green! Here’s how it works: you choose what to make, tell us what ingredients you’ll need, and
decide which grade level and group size you’d like to work with. We’ll handle all the
arrangements, so you can focus on having fun and inspiring our Student Chefs. Not only will
they love learning from you, but students throughout the school will get to enjoy your delicious
creations!

If you’re interested in joining us as a Guest Chef, please contact Leah at
leah.andrews@psd.ca.

https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/interviews


Nourishing Minds and Hearts: Thanksgiving Thanks for Our Supporters
As we start to celebrate Thanksgiving, we are filled with gratitude for the support that helps our
students thrive. In keeping with Parkland School Division’s commitment to student success and
well-being, we are working to promote healthy eating and create a positive food environment for
all. We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the President’s Choice Children’s Charity
Power Full Kids program for their generous support of food security at Forest Green School for
the 2024-2025 school year. Additionally, we are deeply thankful for the ongoing partnership with
Breakfast Clubs of Canada, ensuring our students start each day nourished and ready to learn.
This season of giving is a reminder of how much we can accomplish together!

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2024/2025 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda

(Principal and Assistant Principal)
Leah Andrews and Miranda Niebergall
Principal & Assistant Principal, Forest Green School
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https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/announcements
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/announcements
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/
mailto:forestgreen@psd.ca

